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December 14, 2022 

 

 

 

To: Members of Barton Water Supply Corporation  

 

 

RE: Rate Increase 

 

 

This letter is to inform you that there will be a rate increase on gallonage charges effective January 1, 

2023. This is a pass-through cost due to rate increases by the City of Gordon, as an amendment to 

Ordinance No. 20-12 was passed at their November council meeting.  

 

The new rate will reflect a $1.50/thousand increase, and will be reflected on January usage for the bill 

that will be due on February 15th.  

Examples of new rates: 

0-10,000 gallons = $11.25/thousand gallons 

10,001-20,000 gallons = $12.25/thousand gallons 

20,001-30,000 gallons = $13.25/thousand gallons 

Etc… 

 

The annual evaluation of Barton WSC rates will occur after we receive the 2022 financial audit and 

complete our rate survey study. 

 

As a reminder, Barton WSC is a 501c(12) non-profit organization and is governed by a board of 

volunteers who are members of the corporation. Board meetings are held the second Thursday of the 

month, members are always welcome, and agendas are posted on our website, bartonwatersupply.com, 

and at our office.  

  

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or concerns.   

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Board of Directors 

Barton Water Supply Corporation 
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